
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 19, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VII.C. 
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval of Purchase of Bulk Road Salt 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of bulk road salt through the State of Michigan MiDEAL purchasing 
consortium for an approximate total cost amount of $80,970. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase will provide necessary materials for parking lot and sidewalk winter 
maintenance. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be the General Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent for Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached. 
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